
TOWN OF N KWMARKET 
Clerks Department 
clerks@newmarket.ca  

Request for Deputation 
Request for deputation and/or any written submissions and background information 

for consideration by either Council or Committee of the Whole must be submitted to the 
Clerk's Department by the following deadlines: 

For Council - by 12 noon on the Wednesday immediately prior to the requested 
meeting 

For Committee of the Whole (for items not on the agenda) - by 12 noon on the 
Wednesday twelve days prior to the requested meeting 

NEXT AVAILABLE 
Council / Committee date: 

Agenda Item #  ?  

Name: 

 

Fund Raising 
Subject: 	  

Gary Worters 

 

Address: 
Street Address 

Newmarket 

Town/City 
	 Postal Code 

Phone: Home: 
	 Business: 

Fax #: 
	

na 	 E-mail Address: 

Name of Group or Person(s) being represented (if applicable) 

Garry Worters 

Brief summary of the issue or purpose of your deputation: 

This will be a brief presentation of a new concept to raise funds that could be donated to appropriate charities 

Personal information on this form will be used for the purposes of sending correspondence relating to matters before 

Council. Your name, address, comments, and any other personal information, is collected and maintained for the purpose of 

creating a record that is available to the general public in a hard copy format and on the intemet in an electronic format 

pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, R.S.O. 1990, c,M.56, as 

amended. Questions about this collection should be directed to the Clerk, Town of Newmarket, 395 Mulock Drive, P.O. Box 

328, STN Main, Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7; Telephone 905 895-5193 Ext. 2202; Fax 905-953-5100. 

395 Mulock Drive, P.O. Box 328, STN MAIN NEWMARKET, ON L3Y 4X7 

Tel: 905-895-5193 Fax: 905-953-5100 

VISIT OUR WEB SITE AT: www.newmarket.ca  



Re: Deputation outline. 

Recently I had an opportunity to visit our east provinces, Nova Scotia, 

New Brunswick and Quebec. 

While having breakfast during my stopover in Fredericton, New 

Brunswick I came across an article in the local newspaper. The article 

was about a new idea to assist in collecting donations. In the case of 

Fredericton the monies collected are to be passed over to street people 

and vagrants. 

However in Newmarket, to the best of my knowledge this is not an 

issue. But the concept became quite appealing as a means to collect 

funds for the many charities and our food bank. 

I would like to point out this is not a new idea. After researching the 

concept I found that Windsor, Ontario Calgary, Alberta and a few cities 

in Quebec have implemented this idea. 

I wish to present this program to our Mayor and Council members. 

Thank you, 

Gary Worters 

Newmarket 


